
Hello SU Families,
 
It’s been a busy week!  Thanks to everyone who came to Skate South last night for our “Fun”raiser!  If you missed it, don’t worry-we will have more fun nights throughout the year! 
 
SU This is US Celebration
On Wednesday (9/28), we will have our first schoolwide This is US Celebration.  Classrooms will decorate their doors and come up with a class name, class motto, class handshake, etc.  Be sure to ask your student about it!
 
No School 9/29-9/30
There is no school Thursday or Friday next week.
 
Important Dates
10/6 Picture Day
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!
 

